
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 4, 2021 2:15 PM 
'pfjghost@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-EI 

Good afternoon, Cameron Stempel 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11853-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: pfjghost@everyactioncustom.com <pfjghost@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 2:10 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-EI 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

As a resident in an FPL powered house in Palm Beach County, I urge you to SAY NO to FPL's request to raise our rates! 

We don't need their requested expansion of redundant and obsolete fossil fuel infrastructure that harms my 
community. The transmission infrastructure is working fine as is. FPL shareholders already take enough money from us. 

FPL already wasted a ton of our money building a fancy new headquarters in my neighborhood of Palm Beach Gardens, 
because they don't like how vulnerable their previous headquarters on the beach was to CHANGES IN CLIMATE that 

THEIR OWN BUSINESS CAUSED! 

Please side with the residents who actually work and need affordable power, not parasitic FPL investors who want 
bigger profits from irresponsible fossil fuel projects. Reject FPL's request to raise our rates. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Cameron Stempel 
2770 Ravella Way Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410-2968 
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